
Tax Increment Financing 

Joint Review Board Meeting 

October 18, 2012 

Goodfield Village Hall 

114 S. Eureka St. 

Goofield, IL  61742 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:45p.m. by Village Treasurer Teresa DeGrave. 

Mel Blunier, Montgomery Township Supervisor and Ken Pyles – Unit District 140.were 

present at the TIF Joint Review Board Meetingt.  Absent were John Krug - Woodford 

County Board and Chris Shoemaker – Eureka-Goodfield Fire Protection District. 

  

Prior to the meeting all members received a copy of the annual TIF Report.  The TIF 

report covers the activity of the Goodfield TIF District for the fiscal year (May 1, 2011 

through April 30, 2012).  Treasurer DeGrave was available to answer any questions the  

taxing bodies presented.    

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:56p.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Teresa DeGrave 

Village Treasurer 

 

 

 


